

Headteacher: John Dowler B.Sc. Hons, NPQH

Chester Road, Helsby, Frodsham WA6 OHY. Tel: 01928 723551 Fax: 01928 723093 Email: head@helsbyhigh.org.uk www.helsbyhigh.org.uk

21 March 2017

Dear Parents / Carers

I am writing to inform you that our annual Spring Concert will be taking place on Tuesday 28 March 2017 at 7.00 pm in the Sports Hall. The concert will feature performances from the Junior, Senior and Chamber Choirs; the Junior, Senior and Jazz bands; and the Flute, Guitar, Saxophone, String and Folk Ensembles.

Tickets will cost £4.50 for adults and £3.00 for concessions. They will be on sale every morning break in the breakout space from Wednesday 22 March 2017, or on the door at the concert.

I look forward to seeing you at what I am sure will be an extremely popular event.

Yours faithfully

<u>J Dowler</u> Headteacher







